
TEMPORARY
STORE CLOSURE

Unfortunately, we have had to temporarily close our Reading 
Branch due to flooding. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused to our customers 

whilst we carry out these necessary repairs. 

We plan to reopen the refreshed Reading Branch in March 2023.
In the meantime, please continue to order online for home 

delivery via our website www.stevensons.co.uk
 

We kindly assure all our customers that any existing orders will 
continue to be processed as usual. 

For our customers who would prefer to collect their items 
directly, we will be operating a Click and Collect service Monday 

& Wednesday 10-4pm. 

If you would like to contact the store directly, please email us at 
readingbranch@stevensons.co.uk

Thank you for your patience at this time.
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